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Dennis Browne, QC 
Consumer Advocate  
PO Box 23135, Terrance on the Square  
St. John’s, NL  A1B 4J9 
E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com 
 
Dear Mr. Browne: 
 
Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. 2023 Capital Budget Application – Schedule Review 
 
This is further to yours of August 26, 2022 wherein you advised that you would not be in the 
position to comment on the continued review schedule in the above matter until Tuesday, August 
30, 2022. 
 
The Board requests that you provide your response regarding the schedule and your request for 
a technical conference by end of the day Tuesday, August 30, 2022.  Requests for a Technical 
Conference were due on August 24 and August 31st was the tentative date for the conference.  If 
a technical conference is requested it will be held as soon as possible to ensure that the schedule 
remains on track. 
 
If you have any questions, please advise. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
ecc Newfoundland Power Inc. 

Lindsay Hollett, E-Mail: lhollett@newfoundlandpower.com  
Liam O’Brien, E-mail: lobrien@curtisdawe.com 
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Shirley Walsh, E-mail: shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca 
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca 

Consumer Advocate 
Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 
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